
 

 

20 February 2019 
 
RE: Letter of 13 February 2019 from Thomas Markey, for and on behalf of FK Chambers London 
regarding fkchambers.com 
 
Thomas Markey, for and on behalf of FK Chambers London 
 
Dear Thomas Markey, 
 
Thank you for your communication on 13 February 2019 with regards to the domain name 
fkchambers.com and the experience of your client, Mr. Forz Khan, with the domain name reseller 
and registrar. 
 
Your letter has been posted to the ICANN Correspondence page at 
https://www.icann.org/en/system/files/correspondence/markey-to-marby-13feb19-en.pdf. 
 
ICANN Contractual Compliance is also in receipt of your 13 February 2019 Transfer complaint 
regarding the same topic. ICANN Contractual Compliance will continue to communicate with you 
regarding this matter through your Transfer complaint and is processing your complaint following 
the ICANN Contractual Compliance Approach and Process at 
https://www.icann.org/resources/pages/approach-processes-2012-02-25-en. Please refer to the 
communications sent to you through this complaint. 
 
Sincerely, 

 
James W. Hedlund 
Senior Vice President,  
Contractual Compliance and Consumer Safeguards 
 


